
RESOLUTION 
of the Board of Directors of the Norman Chamber of Commerce 

declaring support for the Norman Police Department 
 

Both founded in 1919, the Norman Chamber of Commerce and Norman Police Department have 
shared a joint vision to enhance the quality of life for all citizens of Norman for over 100 years.   
 
The members of the Norman Police Department play an essential role in safeguarding the rights 
and freedoms of the residents and businesses of our city.  Norman Police Officers stand watch 
over our citizens and businesses, selflessly risking their lives to protect individuals, families, 
neighborhoods, and property against crime.   
 
Norman Police Officers are some of the most qualified and highest trained officers in our state.  
They regularly set the bar for professionalism and achievement within their field.   
 
Public safety is a core function of government, and important to our local businesses and jobs.  
The Norman Chamber of Commerce recognizes the benefit of a cooperative relationship between 
law enforcement and business.  We support these and the many other ways the Norman Police 
Department partners with our community: 
 
Community Policing 
School Resource Officers 
Crime Stoppers 
Citizens Police Academy 
National Night Out 
Neighborhood Watch 
Safety Town 
Coffee with the Cop 
 
The Chamber Board therefore wishes to extend our appreciation and support to the men and 
women of the Norman Police Department and encourages all of its members and other citizens 
of Norman to join in this heartfelt gratitude.   
 
Approved on November 9, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
       
Matt Clouse, Chairman of the Board  Scott Martin, President/CEO 
Norman Chamber of Commerce  Norman Chamber of Commerce  


